
From: Curtis, Jeffery S
To: Russell, Merlin
Subject: RE: Safety-Kleen Tampa permit renewal
Date: Monday, September 12, 2016 6:54:36 AM

Good Morning Merlin,
 
Just wanted to update you regarding the below item.  We will be providing either a legal opinion
letter for Mark Hansen, or a new certification signed by one of the officers listed in Sunbiz.  I’m not
sure which yet.  I sent the request to corporate on Friday so as soon as I know which I’ll let you know
and forward the documentation.
 
Thanks,
 
Jeff
 

From: Russell, Merlin [mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 10:34 AM
To: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>
Cc: McBride, Ashanti <Ashanti.McBride@dep.state.fl.us>; Baker, Bryan
<Bryan.Baker@dep.state.fl.us>; Evans, Roger <Roger.Evans@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: Safety-Kleen Tampa permit renewal
 
Jeff,
 
In reviewing your response to the RAI, the Consent Resolution of the Directors is not sufficient to
establish that Mark Hansen has the authority to sign the certification pages of the Permit Application
for Safety-Kleen, Inc. DEP needs a legal opinion letter stating that Mark Hansen is a current
employee of Safety-Kleen, he is a Director within the meaning of the June 2014 Consent Resolution,
and he has the authority to sign, certify, and deliver documents such as the permit application on
behalf of Safety-Kleen, Inc. The letter must be specific to Mark Hansen if he is going to sign the
certification pages on behalf of Safety-Kleen, Inc. In the absence of a legal opinion letter, a Sun-Biz
listed officer of Safety-Kleen can sign the certification pages.
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss, please call Ashanti I. McBride directly.  She is our
permitting attorney.  Her number is 850-245-2203.
 
Have a nice weekend,
 
merlin
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